23rd International
Nondestructive Testing
and Evaluation of Wood
Symposium

September 17-21, 2024
UNICAMP, Séo Paulo, Brazil

Student Scholarship Application

We are excited to offer scholarships to students attending the 23" International Nondestructive Testing
and Evaluation of Wood Symposium being held University of Campinas, Sao Paulo, Brazil from
September 17-21, 2024. The scholarship will include student registration and accommodations as well as
a one-year membership with FPS.

To be considered for a scholarship, please e-mail the completed form to memberconnect@forestprod.org
by February 9, 2024. Scholarship recipients will be notified by April 1, 2024.

Scholarship eligibility:
e Undergraduate or graduate student in good standing at an accredited institution of higher
education.
e Submission of a poster or oral presentation abstract to the Symposium.

Scholarship recipient responsibilities:
o Be willing to serve as a student assistant onsite at the Symposium as needed (session monitor,
session headcounts, help set up poster session, etc.).

— Full name:
— Affiliation:
— You are:
o Undergrad student ( )
o Graduate student ( )
— Expected graduation date:
— E-mail address:
— Phone number:
— Title of abstract submitted to the Symposium:

— In 100 words or less, write what attending the Symposium will mean to you as a student:


mailto:memberconnect@forestprod.org

